
 
 
Our Ref: SMA/FA 
 
22 June 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Before the school and the rest of the country went into lockdown because of the Covid 19 pandemic we, 

the governors, were in the process of appointing a new headteacher to replace Mr Hings who is retiring 

at the end of this academic school year.  This process was halted and at this time is not able to 

recommence and will not be able to do so for some time.  In order to provide stability for the school 

during these difficult times and into the new school year we have asked Sharon Mather, who is currently 

Deputy Head, to take on the role of interim Headteacher.   

The governors know that the school will be in good hands as Sharon has proven herself to be an 

outstanding and dedicated member of the senior leadership team and has the experience to guide the 

school going forward. We wish her good luck in her new role and thank all the school staff for their 

dedication and hard work over this difficult period.  

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
J Farrell 
Chair of Governors 
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